
 
 

April 21, 2014 
 
 
TO:  Shari Moore 
 
FROM: Joe Mansky 
 
SUBJECT: PROPOSED NEW POLLING PLACE LOCATION 
 
 
Subsequent to the completion of our annual inspection of our polling places, we 
were informed that the management at St Patrick’s Church no longer wanted to 
have us use their facility as a polling place for W5 P8. We have now found a 
possible replacement.  
 
 
Ward 5 Precinct 8 
 
Current location:  St Patrick’s Church 
 
Proposed new location: Mosaic Christian Church  
 
Reason: The management at St Patrick’s is no longer willing to make their 
facility available to us as a polling place. Mosaic Church has adequate space and 
parking to meet the needs of the voters and election judges. 
 
 
As with the other polling place changes, we will mail a notice of the new polling 
place location to each affected voter during the week of July 14. 
 
Please let me know if you have questions about any of this additional proposed 
change. 


